
 
 
 

King’s High School            Te Kura Tuarua o Kīngi 
Daily Notices        Panui o Te rā 
Friday 20th October 2023                                                                                    Paraire 20th Oketopa 2023 
 

All/Te Katoa 
  
TIMETABLE DAY – Toru 
 
LIBRARY NOTICE  - Senior students are asked to return all library books by the end of next week, 
Friday 27th October. Year 11 and 12 students who would like to have access to books during 
study leave and the holidays, are invited to sign up for the Summer Reading Programme on the 
sheet in the library or send an email to library@kingshigh.school.nz by Friday 27th October. 
 
BOOK GANG -  Is on TODAY at lunchtime in L1.  
 
ATHLETICS NZSSAA - Students who are interested in attending Nationals, can they please come 
to a quick meeting in A2 at interval TODAY and to see Mrs Gilmore.  
 
THEATRESPORTS - We're back! All are welcome, TODAY 3-4 in the Drama room. See Mr 
McKenzie or Miss Welvaert for more info, or just show up. 
 
MUSIC WORKSHOP - Any Year 9 or 10 students who learn a wind, brass or string instrument 
outside of school who would like to participate in the junior music workshop at King’s/Queen’s 
on Wed 25 October (next week) please see Ms Dryden or Mr Harington as soon as possible. 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB  - Free breakfast:  Bread, Weetbix and milk. This will be in the Performing Arts 
Centre Foyer, Monday – Friday, from 11-11.15am. 
 
ITINERANT MUSIC LESSONS – Timetables are on the Music Room doors. 
MONDAY – Piano, cello and flute lessons 
TUESDAY – Brass, violin and bass lessons 
WEDNESDAY – Guitar lessons 
THURSDAY - Clarinet and saxophone lessons 
FRIDAY – Drum lessons. 

Senior/Tuakana  
 
GATEWAY 2024 – If you have chosen Gateway as a subject for next year and you have not, either 
picked up or returned an application form, can you please do this within the next week. I will be 
sourcing placements for Gateway students throughout November to ensure that you get the 
maximum benefit from the programme next year.  PLEASE NOTE: If you have not chosen 
Gateway as a subject, but are now thinking you might like to connect to it next year, please come 
and see me in the next week. Mrs Elder – pathways@kingshigh.school.nz   The Pathways office 
is located in the Student Support Centre.  
 
UNIVERSITY APPLICATIONS - If you are intending on studying at University next year, and have 
not done so already, now is the time to apply! Applications close in early December, but you can 
apply now and ensure you have your spot sorted. Head to the University’s website and click 
‘Apply now’. If you are unsure how to go about this process, see Mrs Campbell. 
 
UNIVERSITY OF CANTERBURY SCHOLARSHIP & HALL OF RESIDENCE APPLICATIONS - Emails 
were sent on 9th October as to the outcome of these applications. If you have not received an 
email, check your spam folder. If you have received an email and are not sure of what to do next, 
see Mrs Campbell. 
 

Junior/Teina 
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